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June 30, 2011 

BY COURIER, EMAIL AND RESS 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th  Floor, Box 2329 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Haldimand County Hydro Inc. ("HCHI") 
Response to Summerhaven Request for Delay 
Board File No.: EB-2011-0027 

We are in receipt of a letter from counsel to Summerhaven Wind, LP ( "Summerhaven") 
dated June 29, 2011 in which requests a delay in the current schedule. The letter includes a 
proposed schedule for the filing of additional materials by HCHI. 

Unfortunately, HCHI does not feel it will be able to meet the July 8, 2011 date suggested 
by Summerhaven. The proposed schedule provides HCHI with just 5 working days, as 
July 1, 2011 is a statutory holiday, to complete the work. In addition to the work to be 
done by HCHI's internal staff, HCHI may also need to retain an external land surveyor to 
ensure the edge of the municipal right-of-way is properly determined. HCHI is of the 
view that it will be able to file the requested information by end of day July 13, 2011. We 
would expect Summerhaven would still be able to file a reply by July 22, 2011. 

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned at your earliest opportunity. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Scott A. Stoll 

SAS/hm 

cc: 	K. Sebalj, OEB 
N. Mikhail, OEB 
All participants 
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